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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

R R

December 27, 1982

Rev. John J. Geoghan ~— _’L',;Z;
37 Pelton Street =
West Roxbury, MA 02132 )

Dear Father Jack:

Thank you for your communication from Rome dated December 5. I note that you
will be in touch with His Eminence, the Cardinal on your return. Then, I trust
that your future will unfold from your meeting with His Eminence.

’
Please be assured that you have 3 most sincere remembrance in prayer and at!the

altar for a happy, holy Christmas season and a New Year filled with God's
blessings. Welcome home! -

All the best!
In Christ,

Most Reverend Thom?s/ii Daily
Auxiliary Bishop of Boston
Chancellor
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